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Letter to Editor – Dangerous Bridge 

 
CODFORD 

To the Editor of the Salisbury and Winchester Journal. 

Sir, - Permit me, through the columns of your Journal, to call the attention of the authorities of Codford St. 

Mary to the present disgraceful state of the bridge, in their parish, leading to Chitterne, it being entirely 

unprotected and dangerous to the life and limb of every  

April 4
th
, 1861         PASSER-BY 

 

(Salisbury and Winchester Journal, Saturday, 6
th

 April, 1861) 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


